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Leeds Chinese Community School
Registered Charity Number 516097

Dear Parents,

Thank you for registering your children with Leeds Chinese Community School. The new term will start
on Sunday 13th September 2020.

Due to the ongoing situation related to COVID-19, all our lessons will now be taught online in live
sessions until end of October 2020 the earliest. We have been working closely with our venue provider
on a plan for all pupils to return to their classrooms safely, and hopefully this plan will be available
around mid-October. Your children’s designated class teacher will email you shortly to introduce
themselves and explain what you will need to prepare for the online lessons for this coming Sunday.

At the moment, we can confirm that classes on the dates listed below will be delivered online.
13 Sep, 20 Sep, 27 Sep, 04 Oct, 11 Oct, and 18 Oct 2020.

Please see below the list of the teachers for each class.
Mandarin Classes

Reception Class: Ms Nancy Sun #i&
Year 1: Ms Zhen Sun fh2

Year 2: Ms Amanda Liu X &3

Year 3: Ms Yang Yang #¥f

Year 4: Miss Jie Peng #43i

Year 5: Ms Ivy Yin #F R

Year 6: Ms Vivian Chang ik H %
GCSE: Mrs Bei Gao =i

A level: Ms Yan Chu #Jf

Adult Class: Mrs Tatum Yip M55k %
Cantonese Classes

Reception Class: Mrs Lisa Kwong f&f 5] =
Year 1: Mrs Margaret Chan Ff#i% &5
Year 2: Mrs Kam Yee Li 2515 4-1%
Year 3: Ms Yanni Kwok 8]k

Year 4: Ms Roanna Leung %2134
Year 5: Mrs Mo Ching Chan B#&i% 5
Year 6: Ms Thuc Van Phan Z2{fi

A level: Mr Macro Lee 25/ fif

If you have not heard from your children’s teacher by the end of this Friday, please contact us on
lccs@gmx.co.uk.

If you have paid for the textbook but have not collected it, please contact us on lccs@gmx.co.uk by the
end of Thursday 10" September so that we can arrange for the delivery by post next week.

We look forward to welcoming all the pupils this Sunday 13th September 2020.

Bgst wishes

Miss Joyce Cai
Headteacher
Leeds Chinese Community School
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